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April 23, 2017

Dear Hallway Heroes,

Whitney Elementary School would like to thank you from our hearts for bringing the
Chicken Soup for the Soul and Hallway Heroes program to our school.

We targeted second grade students for this program and the students enjoyed every
minute of the lessons. The format opened up many healthy dialogues between the
students, the students and their teacher and the students and myself, the school counselor.
The stories in your book allowed the children to give their own daily struggles a voice for
which they were able to then begin the healing process.

Being selected to participate in the Hidden Heroes segment was exciting beyond words.
The students took to the task with enthusiasm and determination to do the best they
could. And they did!

Being an at risk school our kids face many obstacles; academically, behaviorally, and
socially. This program addressed all of those issues. Thank you for the opportunity you
have given our little school. We know that any school that chooses to use this program
will find success in it’s implementation.

Sincerely,

Vicki Bustos

School Counselor

Whitney Elementary School
Las Vegas, Nevada



